
VACANCY
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Applications are invited for the post of Executive Director at the Western and Central Pacific
Fisheries Commission (WCPFC).  The Executive Director resides in Pohnpei, Federated
States of Micronesia where the secretariat of the Commission is headquartered.  There are
currently 34 international and local staff and contractors at the secretariat. The
Commission’s website contains a range of information relating to the Commission including
the Convention which establishes the Commission and describes the responsibilities of the
Executive Director (Article 15), Staff Regulations and other basic texts. The Commission’s
websites address is www.wcpfc.int. Appropriately qualified individuals with extensive
experience in institutional management and multilateral arrangements for the conservation
and management of highly migratory fish stocks and/or shared fish stocks are invited to
submit applications, complete with a resume and contact details for three (3) referees, to the
Chairman at edrecruitment@wcpfc.int.  A full position description is available at
www.wcpfc.int/vacancies-opportunities.  The deadline for applications is 6 October 2014.
The appointee is required to take up the post by March 2015.
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